
 
 

We have a large group, and many come from our offices after a surprising end of day call or two. Please 
help make it a better end of day experience for those last to arrive by filling seats near the front of the 
room first, and leaving overflow seating for later arrivals and at the door guests. 
 
At the Door: Hey, it happens to all of us, sooner or later. So, if you didn't register, and you want to 
attend, don't feel as if you shouldn't join us...come on down! 
 
Just a few things to remember: 
 
You won't be on the sign in sheet; sign in on the "at the door" list. 
 
If you are a member, you will have a nametag. If you are a guest or substitute "at the door", a nametag 
will be made at the registration table. 
 
It helps if those arriving "at the door" hang back a little before taking a seat and a handout, so that staff 
can be sure all registered attendees get a seat, a handout, and the advertised meal. 
 
Usually, those arriving "at the door" just about equal our last minute no shows, and we always plan for a 
few extras...so accommodating you with a seat, handout, and great meal is easy. 
 
Sometimes, our "at the doors" far exceed our planned capacity, and we need to set up extra tables and 
chairs. 
 
We may run out of handouts: if so, e-mail info@CAEPC.org the next day, and a set will be sent to you. 
Or, download them from the website. 
 
You WILL get a meal...but it may not be the advertised meal for the evening. 
 
 
 


